
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Mayer, Doug <DougMayer@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/13/2014 11:04:50 AM

Subject: Military Homeowner Protection Act

Katherine,

We have named H.3027 the Military Homeowner Protection Act of 2014 and Doug is working on press notification of 
her signing. We would like to get Representative Murrell Smith aware of this and involved with a quote. Would you 
mind coordinating with him?

Thanks,

Josh

Joshua D. Baker
Budget Director
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
803.734.5153 (o) 803.351.0981 (c)
joshbaker@gov.sc.gov
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